
MINUTES OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY OF ZION ANIMAL CONTROL COMMISSION 
HELD ON Tuesday, July 9th, AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL, 
2828 SHERIDAN ROAD, ZION, ILLINOIS 
*******************************************************************************************
****************** 
  
  
Lisa Weikle called the meeting to order at 6:04 pm.  
  
On call of the roll the following answered present:  Madeline Santana, Chris Szymanski, Lisa 
Weikle, Richard Frierson,  
 
A quorum was present.  
  

AGENDA CHANGES 
  

      None 
  

 
DISCUSSION/AUTHORIZATION/APPROVAL  

Approval of minutes moved by Chris Szymanski and seconded by Madeline Santa.  
 

 
DISCUSSION/AUTHORIZATION/APPROVAL  

• Discussion on some misuse of the FB page – misuse by users will be revoked 
• Lake County Event was very successful 
• Zion PD sends pets over to LC every day. 

• Lisa met with Chief Henderson regarding the gaps in the pickup process and the 
isolated incidents where the process broke down. 

• There was group discussion on whether officers should ticket every occurrence and 
the degree of autonomy an officer has to do so as well as the standard amount for 
fines.   

• There was concern expressed about no closure in the communication process when 
pets are successfully reunited or transferred to LCAC. 
 

 
 
  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
      

ADJOURN 



There being no further business to come before the Commission at this time, it was moved 
by Richard Frierson, seconded by Chris Szymanski, and unanimously approved the meeting 

be adjourned at 6:40 p.m.  Motion carried. 

  
                                                                                           _____________________________________________ 
                                                                                          Commission Secretary  
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